
                                                                                                                                     December 30, 2022  
To  
BSE LIMITED  
Dept. of Corporate Services  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
25th Floor, Dalal Street,   
Mumbai – 400001 
 
Scrip Code:500159 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
SUB: INTIMATION OF CLOSURE OF TRADING WINDOW 
 

This is to inform you that as per Company's Code of Conduct to Regulate, Monitor and Report Trading by 

Insiders, the "Trading Window" in respect of dealing in the securities of the Company, will remain closed, 

for all the Directors, Designated Persons and their Immediate Relatives, with effect from January 01, 2023, 

till the 48 hours after the announcement of unaudited financial results by the Company for the third quarter 

ended December 31, 2022. Accordingly, all Directors, Designated Persons of the Company have been 

intimated not to trade in the securities of the Company during the aforesaid period of Closure of Trading 

Window. 
 

The date of the Board Meeting for approving result shall be intimated in due course.  
 

We request you to take the aforesaid information on record. 

 

Thanking you,                    
 For METROGLOBAL LIMITED, 
 
                                
 

Bharat Patel  
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
ACS-32835 
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